
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Heather Luft (Headteacher 

Broad Chalke Newsletter 
Friday 26th April 2024  

‘We serve one another in love’ Luke 10v27 

Respect         Resilience         Hope         Love  

This term our Collective Worship theme is RESPECT 

‘Do to others as you would have them do to you’ Matthew 7 v 12 
 

  
 

Well done to the Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby teams who played brilliantly last week at the Tag  

Rugby tournament, held at Bishops. Many thanks to Mrs  

Boyagis and Mrs Wardle for taking the children 

Last Friday, our Dragonflies had a wonderful trip to the Sea Life 

Centre where they learned more about pollution and its impact on our oceans.  

Phenomenal Performance Poetry 

What a wonderful celebration of poetry! The children have been amazing at learning  

and performing different poems. Following class votes a few children had the opportunity  

to perform their poem in front of the whole school and parents. We are very proud of all  

the children; you have showed diligence and bravery.   

Special congratulations to Harrison (KS1), Rose (LKS2) & Celia (UKS2)😊 

Flourishing 

This week we were visited by a member of the DSAT flourishing team who support schools with developing 

further their RE and Collective Worship curriculum and seeing how our vision and values are lived out. The visit 

was very positive and our brilliant children clearly articulated how our vision and values impacts them and 

helps them to grow as individuals. We are due to have our SIAMs inspection next academic year. 

 

SAFEGUARDING 
At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise 

awareness and support you as parents.  

This week is World Immunisation Week. Nationally there has been a rise in cases of some childhood illnesses which include 

whooping cough and measles. These illnesses can be prevented when children and young people receive vaccinations. 

To learn more about which vaccinations are available, please follow this link routine vaccinations  

On a separate note, please can I remind parents NOT to park on pavements when dropping off and picking up their 

child. This is unsafe, creates blind spots and some of our parents, with buggies, are unable to pass. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-complete-routine-immunisation-schedule

